
Come, Let Us Worship Him! 
 

   We welcome you this morning as we gather to worship our Savior 

Jesus and celebrate His Resurrection!  We believe worship is a 

participatory occasion so please feel free to worship our Lord as the 

Holy Spirit leads you.  We encourage families to worship together 

but we also have a nursery available if needed.  Our Kingdom Kids 

Ministry (ages 4-12) is available during the sermon.  They will be 

released before the message begins.     

  

 

Those Scheduled to Serve our Church Body  
 

Today’s Greeter: TBD (Next: Leah)                                                                                

Today’s Sound Tech: Eric (Next: Pat)      

Today’s Media Ministry: Misty (Next: Karen)        

Today’s Nursery: Bonnie (Next: Bonnie)                                          

Today’s Fellowship: Akins (Next: Bourbonnais)                                                                                                                    

Cleaning New Section: Janell (Next: Georgie)                                                                                                          

Cleaning Old Section: Brenda (Next: Craigs)                                                                                                       

 

 Cottonwood Creek Community Church Elders 

 

Cottonwood Creek Community Church Deacons 

 

Council for Ministry Team 

  

Ministries Scheduled for the Week 
 

Sunday:  1:30 pm - Financial Peace U (Church) 

Tuesday: 6:00 am - Men’s Breakfast (Church) 

Tuesday: 10:00 am - Food Bank (Lenore) 

Tuesday: 1:30 pm - Community Group (Gale’s) 

Wednesday: 6:00 pm - Financial Peace U (Church) 

Wednesday: 6:30 pm - Community Group (Kerby’s) 

Friday: 6:00 pm - Community Group (Lindstrand’s)  

 

Announcements  
 
Today we are blessed to have Christine King from one of our local 

missions that we support-LIFE CHOICES CLINIC in Lewiston.  If 

you’d like to contribute to this ministry, there is an offering bag in the 

foyer for your gifts.  Thank you!  

 

WANDA HOSKINS’ Celebration of Life service will be this Saturday, 

February 29th at 11:29 am.  There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer for the 

potluck following the service.   

 

Next Sunday, March 1st is our ANNUAL BUSINESS meeting 

following our morning worship service.  If you have questions you’d 

like to ask during our Q&A time, please submit them ahead of time via 

a Q&A card and submit to box at Connection Corner.   

 

If you are interested in serving on the SECURITY DETAIL, please let 

Ken know.  There will be an informational meeting on Sunday, March 22 

following the morning service.  

 

We are looking for a FUNERAL MEAL COORDINATOR.  This is 

someone to help arrange the meal following a funeral service.  If 

interested, see Pastor James, thanks!   

 

There is a baby gift box in the foyer for LAURA GROSSGLAUSER.  

If you’d like to bless them with a little girl outfit, just drop it off and 

Brenda is going to mail it them.   

 

We will be planning several BABY SHOWERS in the next few 

months.  More details of who and when, to follow.  Any questions or if 

you would like to help host a shower, contact Terry Kerby.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

Howard Hoskins  208-790-4900 howardhoskins61@gmail.com 

James Lindstrand 208-790-9955 james.lindstrand@gmail.com 

Joe Phillips 702-249-0429 papajoe7262@gmail.com 

Ken Akins 208-792-7108 palerider1327@yahoo.com 

Neil Williams  208-791-7988 neilrwilliams@gmail.com 

Matt Craig 208-301-3479 bcomatt@live.com 

Pat Kerby 208-861-4564 pgkerby@tds.net 

Ron Berry 208-748-9286 ronberry65@outlook.com 

Jerry & Brenda Layne idahohuntress@gmail.com 

Mark & Darla Boone cottontailball@me.com 

Rick & Netta Heimgartner netta1112@gmail.com 



Bible Fun 
Trivia: How many concubines did King Solomon have?  

Did you know? The earliest Greek translation of the Hebrew Bible is 

called the Septuagint (means 70).  There were 72 Jewish translators who 

met in Alexandria, Egypt around 250 B.C.  This translation was needed 

because so many Jews throughout the Mediterranean world only spoke 

Greek.                 

Last week’s trivia answer: Bethesda (John 5:2-8) 

 

We are past due for a DIRECTORY UPDATE.  If you are not in our 

current directory, please fill out an information sheet found at the 

connection corner and give to Ken who will also snap your picture.   

 

Our annual CHURCH CAMPOUT will be at Freeman Creek on June 

12-14.  There is an information sheet at the Connection Corner as well 

as a sign-up sheet.  Reservations do need to happen now to ensure we 

are close together. 

  

GUYS WEEKEND registration is open!  Join us May 29-31 at 

ALACCA for a great time of fellowship and spiritual growth.  Info 

sheets located at the Connection Corner.   

 

We’ve been praying for Ron and his recovery.  If you’d like to send him 

a card of ENCOURAGEMENT, here’s their address:  

Ron and Trina Huff  

Maple Grove RV Park 

12417 Pacific Heights  

Everett, WA 98204 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

  
 

C4 WiFi password: jesusistheway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

OUR VISION: Be a growing, biblical community of disciples, 

equipped for and engaged in the mission of Christ. 

 

 

OUR MISSION: Passionately LOVE God  

and genuinely LOVE people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mar 1: Annual Church Meeting 

Mar 27: Equipping Seminar: Sharing Your Faith 

Apr 4: Rake’N Bake 

Apr 11: Community Egg-Hunt  

Apr 12: Resurrection Sunday 

May 29-31: Guy’s Weekend 

Jun 12-14: Freeman Creek Campout 

Pastor: James Lindstrand 

Phone: 208-836-5559 

www.cottonwoodcreekchurch.org 

February 23, 2020 


